Cricket Supporter's Report

- School has approved the funding (\$7500) for the upgrade of the cricket nets project. Thanks to Dr Browning. Works on the project will be overseen by Charles Sweeny and we envisage that the upgrade will be completed by season start (end of September)
- Brisbane North Junior Cricket -
 - Sign on dates set August 4 to 31. Sign on Information / Application forms will be on the *Link* for the next 3 weeks
- Next meeting will be on 6th August
 - o Cricket Tour meeting will tag on after the CSG meeting.